
CENTRAL ILLINOIS PARKINSON SUPPORT GROUP 
Blessed are those who can laugh at themselves…. 

Web site: www.cipdsupportgroup.org                    They shall never cease to be entertained. 
 
 

DATE:   December 2, 2023  
TIME: 12:00PM  
Program:  Christmas Lunch 
Location: Avanti’s North Peoria 
8517 N. Knoxville Avenue, 
Peoria Illinois 61615 

Please Note the Change of time 
and location for the December 
meeting 
December 2, 2023. At 12:00PM  
 
We will be ordering off the menu.   
 
 
 

Due to the size of the room we 
have to limit this event to 50 
people, so please don’t delay in 
getting signed up.  
 
 
 
 
 

Follow us on Facebook, 
https://www.facebook.com/centralillinoisparkinsonssupportgroup  
Keep up to date with everything from our support group at our website. 
https://www.cipdsupportgroup.org/  
For more information feel free to Contact Roger at roger@cipdsupportgroup.org 
or (309)219-1210  

http://www.cipdsupportgroup.org/
https://www.facebook.com/centralillinoisparkinsonssupportgroup
https://www.cipdsupportgroup.org/
mailto:roger@cipdsupportgroup.org


Pedal for Parkinson’s was held on November 4th,  
Ahmad El Kouzi, MD., Bill Bucklew, and Mitchell Forrest all gave great talks and I’m sure 
provided very good information to those in attendance.  Our vendors were there and had lots 
of hand outs and information. We even had a chance to wish Rich a Happy 75th Birthday on 
the actual day.  
We had a good spread of food including Avanti’s gondolas  

 
Funds raised at this event allow us to do events like the Baseball game 
and PD Camp and keep the cost down to our members. It also provides 
funds to make sure we can continue to help educate the public and 
provide support in the Parkinson’s community. It is not to late to 
donate. 

.  
Donation can be made here 
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=D3AAMQLY7WVS2  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 Changes for this event will be coming, if you 
have ideas, please contact us. The date for Next 
year’s event will be November 2, 2024 Please 
mark this date on your calendar.  

 
 

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=D3AAMQLY7WVS2


 
 
Chair at the meeting room, OSF Health Care has modified 15 of the 
chairs in our meeting room. These chairs have armrest and the wheels 
have been removed and solid feet added. The chair should make it 
safer for some people that need a little more support during our 
meetings.  
These chairs will be stacked along the wall in the room, and we are 
asked to put them back if we use them. Should you feel safe sitting in 
one of these chairs please feel free to ask for help.  
 
 

 
Giving Tuesday is coming, I know everyone out there is asking for donations for Giving Tuesday, 
and we just came off of Pedal for Parkinson’s so it seems redundant to be asking again, but 
every dollar that we get donated helps provide programing at our meetings, and reduced rate 
at camp and our annual picnic at the Ballpark. This year are giving Tuesday is running though 
Facebook please follow this link to donate or to share it with your friends, remember every 
dollar helps  and by going though Facebook we have no fees if you donate a dollar we get the 
full dollar. Giving Tuesday Fundraiser, https://www.facebook.com/donate/1092024652156124/  
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